
From: Widdicombe, Robert 
Sent : 30 September 2015 16:22 
To : Close, Roland 
Sub jec t : RE: 150509 

Dear Roland 

To clarify my comments relating to the future management of the translocated grassland being 
managed under a 106 agreement, I reflect the suggestions of the ecological report which relates as 
such. I have requested that a condition is put in place to require this translocation. I would not be 
requiring the formulation of a 106 agreement for this; the condition to follow the ecologist's 
recommendations should be sufficient. 

Regards 

Rob 


